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Merit Winners 

Well done to this week’s merit winners. As 

well as having 100% attendance, they have 

also demonstrated our Commando Joe 

‘Communication and Teamwork’ character 

value. 

Y1 Phonics 

Thank you, if you were able to attend one of the 

two Y1 Phonics Screening Check information 

events this week.  Aspire2Be  

It was wonderful to welcome Paula McMahon back into school following her first visit with us last year. 
Paula, from Sir Robert McAlpine, worked with our Year 1 children on Tuesday morning. Her books are aimed 
at inspiring and encouraging young girls (and boys) in engineering and STEM subjects. 
 

Also on Tuesday morning, our Year 4 children were excited to virtually welcome three aviation professionals 
into their classroom. The children got to meet a Pilot for EasyJet, an Aviation Engineer and a Design and 
Development Engineer for Virgin Atlantic.  
 

Our Year 4 classes enjoyed a visit from Lucy, Rachel and Aley from ESH construction where they reinforced 

their learning around the water cycle. The children enjoyed time in our Bousfield Learning Suite and 
completed a range of tasks with our visitors. 
 

 

Nursery Stay and Play 

Many thanks for attending Monday’s stay and play 

sessions in the Nursery. We don’t know whether 

the adults or the children had more fun, but 

everyone had a great time. It was lovely to see you 

there! 

Happy Easter! 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Easter and a lovely holiday. We don’t know where the past two terms have gone, but we would 

like to thank the Fens community for your continued support, and look forward to a hopefully bright, warm and sunny summer term! The eggs brought in from home 

have been ‘cracking’ and choosing our winners has proven ‘egg-cedingly’ difficult. Our children are eggs-ellent crafters and have blown us away! Well done all, and 

well done also to our Easter raffle winners too. Together, the community has raised £XXXX, and we cannot thank you enough. All monies raised will go to providing 

many more eggs-citing experiences for our pupils. Thanks to staff also for their generous prize donations. Happy Easter! 

 

Y3 Tennis 

Well done to our competition winners! The children did themselves proud and came back buzzing! They 

found out about their triumph in today’s celebration assembly, and stood tall with their well-deserved 

certificates. Great skill and play – superb! 

Y2 Gymnastics 

The children in Year 2 visited Hartlepool 

Gymnastics Club and worked on the parallel bars, 

balance beam, vault and floor work. They had a 

brilliant time and learnt some new skills. 

Diary Dates 

 

Assessments  

 

Y6 SATs  
 

13th-16th May 

Y1 Phonics 
Screening Check 

10th-14th June 

Y4 Multiplication 
Tables Check 

10th-14th June 

 


